Child Care in Wedderburn
To the Legislative Assembly of Victoria

The Petition of residents in Victoria calls on the Legislative Assembly to note that:

There is a lack of appropriate childcare for children across Loddon Shire.
Parents and carers need access to child care to engage in work or study.

We, therefore, call on the Government to provide better access to childcare services for the various

Loddon Shire communities.
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Please return to: Louise Staley MP, 177 High Street, Maryborough, 3465, VIC by Thursday 17" June 2021.




